

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

5 December 2023

Dear Families and Students

Year 11 into 12 Taster Day: Follow Up

Firstly, can I start by offering a massive congratulations for the way in which year 11 took part in the taster day on Friday. They were mature, keen, motivated and interested, as well as very respectful of the sixth form surroundings. We were very proud of the students and are looking forward to working closely with them over the coming weeks and months as they prepare for their GCSEs and for life in our sixth form.

How do I apply for a place in Sackville Sixth Form for September 2024?

The time has now come for students to complete the pre-enrolment form <u>HERE</u> and submit their subject choices. The deadline for completion of the enrolment form is **Monday 11 December 2023.** We then close the form and use the students' subject choices to create the timetable option blocks for September 2024.

Please note the form can only be completed by the student from the email sent to their school email address.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries. If it is a subject specific query, please ensure you email the head of department. In case of enrolment queries, please initially email Mrs Plumb - jplumb@sackvilleschool.org.uk, who will direct your email to the appropriate member of staff.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Valentine

Assistant Headteacher/Head of Sixth Form

HJ Valentie



















